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11% @ecember, 2007

Ref. No: KJSA/ Date:

The Executive Director,
Ajegunle Community Project,
Kirikiri Road,

Olodo-Apapa, Lagos.

Sir/Ma, -

LETTER OF APPRECIATION

‘The above mentioned school wishes to express its appreciation to the Executive
Director and the Staff of (A.CP.) Ajegunle Community Project for the good
work they are doing for humanity.

Infact our students have benefited a lot and have improved and want the
programme to continue.

We pray that God will continue to empower you to do better.

Yours faithfully,




